#### ST. XAVIER'S SCHOOL PURULIA

### STD - VII, ENGLISH LITERATURE, DATE: 11.05.2020

The Flower School Chap- 3 Class- 7

This poem depicts poets longing for his deceased mother. The poet starts by portraying a rainy day scene from the cloudy sky and shower coming down in the month of June. The wind passing through the bamboo bower produces a melodious sound. In the beginning scene, the flower blossom out of nowhere and dance joyfully, here the poet converses with his mother, saying he feels the flower's go to school underground, where they learn their lesson behind the shut doors; and their teachers do not let them come out to play.

However, when the rain falls, they have their holidays; in the rains the branches of the trees in the forest clash, the loud clouds make noise by clapping their big hands, at the time, "the flower-children" come out dressed in vibrant colours.

In the last stanza, the poet longs for his deceased mother, which arouses pathos in the readers minds. The poet asks his mother, if she knew the flowers have too were in the sky among the stars. He again asks her, if she had not noticed how eager the flowers always were to get back to their home.

The last line of the poem brings tears to the eyes of the readers. The poet says, he knows why the flowers raise their arms to the sky. They do so because their mothers are in the sky, exactly like the poets mother, who also became a star, in the sky, after her demise.

For you to write the meaning- clash, rumble, moist, giant.

QUESTIONS:--1.Who are regarded as flowers in the poem?

- 2. Why does poet intensely long for his mother?
- 3. Why do think, the poet chose this title "The Flower school"?
- 4.Explain—" flowers go to school under ground".

5. What is personification? Learn examples of personification from this chapter (in the exercise section).

## ENGLISH LANG.

## NOUNS CHAP—2 CLASS—7

Students you have already studied Nouns in previous class, still further learning will help you to update better.

In ths chapter, we shall learn about types of Nouns and Its Formation.

1.Common Noun, refers to a common name given to person, place or thing.Ex- teacher, boy, nurse.

2.Proper Noun, begins with capital letter and it refers to a particular person, place or thing.Ex-Taj Mahal, Ravi.

3. Abstract Noun, refers to quality, feeling or idea, which can't be touched or seen.

Ex-sadness, boyhood, honesty.

4.Collective Noun, means people or things taken together and considered as a whole.Exteam, Audience.

FORMATION of Abstract noun from ADJECTIVE:---

1.humble-- humility

2.kind----- kindness

3.proud----pride

Formation of abstract noun adding "suffix"

1.ity--- sincerity

2.ness--- rudeness

3.ion---submission

4.ous--- industrious

5.ment--- merriment

Learn and put into practice:----

"a little" and "much" used for uncountable noun and "a few" and "many" used for countable noun.

YOU will find many examples in the said chapter. Study and learn the rules of grammer given in this chapter.

KEEP learning! KEEP growing!

That's all for today.

ESSAY to be written in your language copy (word limit 100-150)

1.Describe your "unexpressed feelings", during lockdown, on account of covid-19.

(corona virus disease 2019). This will be treated as language project.

2.PROJECT WORK----- Literature

a.write more about asteroids, word limit 100-150. You may take the help of internet.

To be written in language copy.

Home work

CANDID GRAMMAR - Chap-1, chap-2 and chap-3 solve all the given exercises of your book in book itself. (use . pencil).

NOTE—Whatever questions you are getting from each chapter you must read the chapter and attempt to write them in your concerned copy.

# Message for students.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o4WgeFDRgf8&feature=youtu.be